
PUBLIC NOTICE 

BROOKS TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISION 

MEETING CANCELLED  

 
 

 

Public Notice is hereby given that the Brooks Township Planning Commission regular 

monthly meeting of March 25, 2019 at the Brooks Township Hall 490 Quarterline Road, 

Newaygo has been cancelled. 

                                                   

Jennifer Badgero 

Brooks Township Clerk 

 

Posted March 11, 2019 at 3:07 p.m. 

 

 

This notice is posted in the compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings 

Act), MCLA 41.72a (2) (3) and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). 

 

 


